St. Robert Bellarmine Parish

Religious Education Office

850 Euclid Avenue

Warrington, PA  18976

215-343-9433

August 2019
Dear Parent(s),

A child’s First Communion is a special and important time in the life of a Catholic family. Sacraments are not only family celebrations, but also parish celebrations. In addition to your family, the parish community also rejoices to have more members join them at the table of the Lord.  With the reception and celebration of a sacrament, the entire faith community is edified and communion is present.

With this in mind, we are offering two different days/celebrations for your child’s reception of his/her First Communion. This year, you will have the option of choosing either Saturday or Sunday.  The children will sit with their families in a pew.  The children will process up the aisle together as a group and then proceed to their family pew.  They will receive Communion in the sanctuary before the rest of the congregation.  At the end of Mass, they recess out of the church as a group.
At the present time, we have approximately 56 children receiving Holy Eucharist.

The dates and times for each of the options are as follows:

Option 1 –
 Saturday,April 25th at 10:30 AM

Option 2 –     Sunday, April 26th at 11:00 AM. Sunday Mass
We ask that you seriously consider both days, and through prayer, reach

a decision that is best for your family.

Enclosed you will find a First Communion Date Form which will ask for your choice. It is on the back of the Communion Information Form. Please return this form no later than Monday, October 14th   You will receive  whichever date and time you choose.

If you have any questions or need clarification on any of the options, please contact me at the above number or e-mail me at  strobertprep@gmail.com
Thank you for your cooperation and support.

Together in Christ,

Donna Heeney

Director of Religious Education
